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NEWSLETTER

Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain
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Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Kind Regards

Maurice Young

Principal

17th    Photolife Individual & Sibling Photos

18th    Photolife Individual & Sibling Photos

18th    Senior Kapa Haka resumes  at 8:15am

19th    Junior Kapa Haka resumes at 8:15am

25th   Y5/6 Parent Info Evening on Y7/8

On Wednesday 17th & Thursday 18th June Photolife will be taking Individual and Sibling

Photos. If you wish for your children to have a sibling photo, please get your child to

pick up a "Sibling Photo Request Form" from the office.   This needs to be returned to

Mrs Cowsill in the office before Tuesday 16th June.  Please note that only school children

can be in the Sibling Photos - sorry no toddlers. A reminder to ensure your child/children

wear correct full school uniform on this day (no bright hair accessories or shoes). 

3rd     Term 2 Ends @ 2:15pm

20th   Term 3 Begins @ 8:50am

UPCOMING EVENTS

www.marinaview.school.nz

JUNE

JULY

CORRECT SCHOOL UNIFORM

Please ensure your child/children are wearing correct Marina View School uniform. As the

weather is colder now please also ensure your child has a Marina View School jumper. If

you need to order any new uniform items, this can be done online at

https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school. 

Please also ensure all children have a spare change of clothes in their bag,

especially during winter months when they may get wet or muddy.

PHOTOLIFE INDIVIDUAL & SIBLING PHOTOS

THANK YOU

Thank you to Mr Chen for your kind donation of hand sanitizer for the school. We appreciate

your thoughtful gesture.

THANK YOU MVS COMMUNITY

Thank you to all our Parents & Caregivers for your flexibility with the later drop off times

during Alert Level 2. These staggered times have worked well to ease congestion before

and after school. Now we are in Alert Level 1, normal school hours have resumed so a

reminder that all students need to arrive at school before 8:50am, to ensure they are

settled in class before the bell for the start of school. Please ensure children are picked up

promptly at the end of the day at 3pm.

Year 5 Paper Mache Artwork

https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school.
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school.


 

WESTLAKE GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL OPEN NIGHT

Tuesday 21st July, 4pm & 6pm. No registration required to come along.

For more info visit www.westlakegirls.school.nz

 

WESTLAKE BOYS HIGH SCHOOL INFORMATION EVENING

Thursday 30th July, 6pm in the Auditorium.

Enrolments for 2021 open on 1st July.

For more info visit www.westlake.school.nz

 

RANGITOTO COLLEGE INFORMATION EVENING

Thursday 23rd July, 7pm in the Auditorium.

To register or to book an Open Day Tour visit 

www.rangitoto.school.nz/enrolments/visit-us

 

BRAIN PLAY SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY HOLIDAY PROGRAMME

"Brain Play coding, robotics, and 3d printing classes. After-school,

weekend, and holiday courses. Holidays on sale now for $60.00 per day!

Free trials available. Ages 5+. Email us for more information

on info@brainplay.co.nz or see brainplay.co.nz."

 

 

The Munch Box

Available three days this term, Monday,

Wednesday & Friday. Menus have been sent

home and available on school website or

Facebook page MVS Munch Box

If your child's contact details need

updating with new contact phone numbers,

address, or email address please email

office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.

CHOIR & ORCHESTRA
Mrs Sinclair is looking forward to the Choir

Groups and Orchestra resuming rehearsals next

week. An update will be sent out next week

regarding rehearsal dates and times.

A reminder that the close off date for Scholastic Book

Orders from the latest bumper flyer will be Wednesday 17th

June. Please get your orders in online by this date:

https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/

KAPA HAKA PRACTISES
We are excited to have our Kapa Haka groups starting

practises again next week. Please see below times:

Thursday Mornings - Senior Kapa Haka practise in hall 8:15am

Friday Mornings     - Junior Kapa Haka practise in hall 8:15am

SUPPORT STAFF WEEK
This week is  Support Staff  week so we would like to

acknowledge the work that our wonderful team at Marina

View School does to help our children and staff.

 

Bring in all your unused technology and

all associated cables and chargers as

part of the HP Tidy Teach Kiwi

Programme.
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TIDY TECH KIWI

LUNCH ORDERS

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS

SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
http://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/enrolments-2020/
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/
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Mr Gover's group "The Imagineers" have been working on a

new project making room Tahi Rua some sandpit diggers.

They have just about finished their digger mechanisms for

the sandpit diggers - they spent last week assembling the

final mechanism and making a bucket to go on the front. 

A long time was spent designing and making the metal part

of the bucket as well as the swinging part so they can spin

around on the digger. The boys have been very excited to

work on this project and look forward to completing it soon.

Our "Garden to Table" programme 'Growing More Than

Minds' has started with a Year 7/8 option group. The

response was so big that Mr Gover has split them up to 2

groups of 25. They will be learning how to  grow their own

vegetables with the hope that once they harvest their

bounty they can then cook and eat it. So far we have

strawberries, lettuce and garlic planted. In the next few

weeks we will have a worm farm started and some cloches

made - busy times for the urban agricultural specialists!

Room 18  wanted to share our results of a new passion

project since coming back to school. We wanted to

create something surrounded by our friends to support

and encourage each other, so here are some of our

paper mache animals. Curious, creative, confident,

collaborative and caring were the key components of this

project.
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TECHNOLOGY ROOM 18 PAPER MACHE

GARDEN TO TABLE
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Spaces available for before and after school care. 

Onsite at Marina View School.

 

To find out more information or to book contact Carol 021 832 181

or 

fill in an enrolment form online at www.kidsknection.com
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

LIBRARY NEWS
Check out our new shelves installed this

week in the library - thanks to our

Librarians for helping get the books back

on the shelves.

Before......

After......


